
RO-HU-AT – Postponing the deadline 
for the initiation of the binding open season procedure 

 
Considering the delay that occurred during the endorsement of the documentation 

related to the Binding Open Season Procedure carried out by the Hungarian Transmission 
Operator (FGSZ Zrt.) we would like to inform you that the Open Season Procedure cannot be 
initiated at the scheduled date.  

 
We will come back with updated information on this situation as soon as possible. 

 
 
29.05.2017         S.N.T.G.N. Transgaz S.A. 


